
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
 

 

Siena, 11 November 2022 – Following today’s conference call relating to the presentation of 

the results as at 30 September 2022, Banca Monte dei Paschi di Siena S.p.A. specifies that 

the hypothesis of an anticipation of the distribution of dividends refers to the net profit of 2024 

and not of 2022, as erroneously translated.  
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This press release is available at www.gruppomps.it 
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